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ABSTRACT 

Seismological observations started since the end of 
last century over different parte of the world are being 
continuously improved in respect of accuracy of the epicentrel 
parameters and interest to cover a larger frequency band of 
seismic waves. The improvement has been so rapid that by the 
time indigenous development of instruments takes place, the 
model becomes obsolete because of the additiona! requirements 
posed by the seismologists. A review of national and 
international status during the last 25 years shows that wide 
band seismographs linked with satellite telemetry which have 
been deployed by USGS, IRIS and a few other regional networks 
would continue to provide the desired data for years to come. 
The gaps in this direction highlight the need for endogenous 
capacity building. 

INTRODUCTION 

Instrumental seismology started towards the end of 
the last century. Just prior to 1900, when the seismological 
instruments were first designed, the epicentral parameters of 
only great earthquakes could be determined in general due to 
the sparse network. 1I0wever, wi th the technological 
advanoement, more and more sensitive instruments were 
developed from time to time along with closer network of 
stations which has enabled us not only to precisely locate 
earthquakes but also to delineate causative faults. Such 
networks including those for seismic tomography have provided 
valuable data for earthquakes source mechanism studies and 
have revealed heterogeneity and anisotropy inside the earth 
providing inputs for earthquake risk assessment and earthquake 
prediction studies. The refinements in the recording 
techniques have enabled us to produce synthetic seismograms 
which are invaluable for dynamic source characteristics 
besides marked improvement in the focal depth of earthquakes. 
The object of this paper is to present a review of the 
national and international status of seismological 
observations over last 25 years. 






































